
ORIENTATION PROGRAM FOR 
B. PHARM, M. PHARM &  PHARM D Ist YEAR  

27TH AUGUST 2018  
 

An orientation program was conducted for B. Pharm, M. Pharm and Pharm D 

Ist year for 2018-19 batch on 27th August 2018. 

The program was inaugurated by the principal and Guests T. Raja Sekhar Director, 

Certara, Hyderabad and K. Neelima Associate Director, Certara, Hyderabad. 

Prof. B. Madhava Reddy, Principal extended his warm welcome the fresher 

students and their parents. He briefed about the vision & mission of the college, details of 

the courses offered by GPRCP, research and other activities of the college. Newsletter 

Pharmaflair–2018 prepared by Mrs. K. Pallavi and A. Lingesh Assistant Professors was 

released by Guests and Principal. 

Mr. T. Raja Sekhar shared his experiences as a second batch student in this college 

and motivated the students. In his speech he has highlighted the importance of 

communication skills and subject knowledge to grow in their career. Mrs. K. Neelima 

also shared her experiences as second batch student in this college and gave her valuable 

suggestions and highlighted subject knowledge and attitude in the student life. 

Principal Dr. B. Madhava Reddy felicitated the chief guest with a memento. All 

the Faculty members, Fresher students of Pharm. D and B. Pharm have introduced about 

themselves.  


